
Announcements



Upcoming events:
Key club will be hosting the Sweetheart dance on Saturday, Jan. 

28th from 7-10 in the Berry Gym. Drew Christopher will be the DJ. 
Tickets will be sold on Monday, Jan. 23, Tuesday, Jan. 24, and 
Wednesday, Jan. 25 During lunch for $5. Tickets can also be 

purchased at the doors on the night of the dance. All students who 
purchase a ticket at lunch prior to the dance will be put on the 

ballot for Sweetheart Court if they wish to be. The dress for the 
Sweetheart Dance is less formal than homecoming. Any student 

bringing a guest who is not from North Mac must be pre-approved 
by Jan. 24th. Non-NMHS student who are not pre-approved will not 

be allowed entrance.



Upcoming events:
• Seniors who have spoken to Mrs. Kallenbach or Mrs. 

Barton about the senior trip, please turn in your $10 
today!



TonighT’s sporTs:
JV boys basketball plays inn the championship 
game of the Raymond Lincoln Tournament. Tip 

off is at 7:30. Bus leaves at 5:45

Track workout is inside today. Meet in coach 
Kallenbach’s room.



Student spotlight:
•Congratulations to our boy’s basketball team for 

finishing 2nd in the Macoupin County Tournament. 
And our girl’s basketball team for finishing 4th!

•Congratulations to Mick Downs, JT Alexander ,and 
Abby Hendricks for making all Tournament team!


